
FPC’s Commitment to Service and Mission 

Recently when our kids teamed up with friends to have a lemonade stand, they decided that half the 

money needed to get donated.  The first thing Vanessa thought of was that the money should go to 

Hunger for Change.  YES! OUR church is making an impact in subtle ways in their everyday decisions.   

When we chose First Presbyterian as our church home, we also thought about church as a reinforcement 

to our individual values and a place where we could attempt to raise good human beings.  The diverse 

array of service and mission opportunities that this church supports continues to show that we made the 

right decision for our church home.  Our passion for social justice and racial equity is an excellent match 

with our church’s commitment to affordable housing, crisis services, and agencies and groups committed 

to supporting vulnerable populations. 

First Presbyterian Church gives us the opportunity to live intentionally through volunteering and 

stewardship.  These are points of pride for us and we will be doing our part to increase our pledge this 

year to ensure that we continue to grow these opportunities to help our community.  We hope you 

choose, if you are able, to do the same. 

Laura and Torrell Armstrong 

 

 


